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OFFICIAL 

 
Restoration work continues, Oxley 
Highway, Mount Seaview  
September 2023 
The NSW Government is funding essential reconstruction work on the 
Oxley Highway at Mount Seaview to repair damage in areas affected 
by natural disasters. 
We are continuing major restoration work on the Oxley Highway at Mount Seaview 
following flooding in 2021 and 2022. 

Current work in progress 
Restoration work on Slip 5 and 6 started in late June 2023 with work progressing well. 
The soil nailing process is currently underway and is expected to continue for several 
weeks. This will be followed by the installation of shot creting and erosion protection. 
We expect to finish the stabilisation work about the end of October, weather permitting. 

Our work hours are from 7am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday. No work is scheduled to be 
carried out on Sundays or public holidays.  

     

 

Traffic changes 
Single lane, alternating traffic flow arrangements and reduced speed limits will be in 
place for the duration of the work. Short stoppages of up to 10 minutes may be required 
during work hours. 

Motorists should plan their journeys and allow extra travel time. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the 
Live Traffic NSW App. 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important work.  

Soil nailing work underway at Slip 5 and 6  
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Future work plans and upcoming road closure 
Planning for Slip 4 and Slip 22 is almost complete with construction expected to start in 
mid-October 2023. This work is expected to take about 6 months to complete, weather 
permitting.  

To carry out this work safely, the Oxley Highway will be temporarily closed between 
Knodingbul and Forbes River roads excluding the December/January holiday period. We 
are also working with council to identify opportunities to minimise the impact of our 
work on significant community events. 

From mid-October to 15 December 2023 closures will be in place Tuesday to 
Thursday, 7am to 4.30pm and Fridays, 7am to 3pm.  

Road closures are necessary due to insufficient room for traffic to pass through when 
the large machinery required to do this work is being utilised.  

 

   

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 1800 653 092 or email 
region.north@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

You can also register to receive SMS updates for upcoming road closures by visiting 
nswroads.work/oxleyrecovery. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this 
important work.  

 

Land slip locations on the Oxley Highway, Mount Seaview 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 653 092. 

mailto:region.north@transport.nsw.gov.au
https://roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/oxley-highway-upgrade/oxley-highway-flood-recovery/index.html

